
 

 

 

Could you help LYPFT Pharmacy  

review their medicine information leaflets? 

We’d like to invite you to a face-to-face session to share your views on 

different styles of medicine leaflets.   

 

Medicine leaflets – Your views 

Thursday 20th April 1.30 – 3.30 

Training Room 2 

Becklin Centre, Off Alma Street, Leeds LS07BE 

 

You are welcome to come along to meet a pharmacist and share your views 

on what makes medicines information easier to understand.  This is a great 

opportunity to influence the medicines information given out within LYPFT.   

Please book your place  

by emailing     Patientexperience.lypft@nhs.net  

or telephone   0113 8556840  

and say you would like to take part in Medicine Leaflets – Your Views. 

If you would like more information, email Helen Thompson, Patient 

Experience Co-ordinator helen.thompson36@nhs.net     

This is a ‘Level B’ opportunity, and you will be paid your travel expenses 

to and from the session. 
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